Good morning, today is Wednesday, December 29th

BHIP will not be meeting this week. BHIP members, please make sure to get your shirt
order forms to the front office by this Friday, December 1st

The Holidays of Hope Food Drive will be December fourth through the eighth. Please
give donations to your first period classrooms. Donations include, canned foods and
non-perishable items. The class that donates the most items will be rewarded a prize.
Please do not donate perishable items and or candy.

Stop by the library today to spot Shelfie, our Guardian library elf. She is around for the
next couple of weeks to recommend some great books. Take note of where she is each
day and you may be eligible to win a prize at the end of the week.

Do you love the books the Honest Truth and Scar Island? Author Dan Gemeinhart will
be at the Lynnwood Barnes and Noble on Saturday, December 274 at 2:00. Stop by and
say hi to him and have books signed.

Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character.



